Reference: FS389738969
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 21/3107/FUL
Address: Barnes HospitalSouth Worple WayEast SheenLondonSW14 8SU

Proposal: Drop-in full application to supersede residential development zone of previously approved Outline planning
permission 18/3642/0OUT. Demolition of existing structures and redevelopment of site including construction of three new
buildings comprising 106 residential units of mixed tenure (Use Class C3), alterations and conversion of two existing
buildings for 3 residential use (Use Class C3), car and cycle parking, landscaping and associated works.

Comments Made By
Name: Mr. Philip Barden

Address: 3 Fitzgerald Avenue East Sheen London SW14 85Z
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: | object on the basis of highway safety, increased traffic which the single track road (South Worple Way)
cannot handle and buildings density.

This application must be considered in real physical terms.

South Worple Way is a single track road for 50/100 meters before it joins White Hart Lane. It is not possible for cars to
pass.

Care already cut up WHL on the wrong side of the road when the railway crossing is closed and turn into South Worple
Way. With inevitable increased traffic this will become more dangerous. It's an accident that is waiting to happen and

increased traffic will promote this. It's endearing local residents.

The residents of the new units will only access South Worple Way. It’s narrow at various places. It’s is a walk way to St
Mary Magdalen primary school with prams etc.

It is not right as a matter of fact to describe this as a two way road as cars, let alone vans, cannot pass.
The developers only interest is profit. Packing the site and over developing it.

The council should support local residents who already have to put up with massive increased traffic due to Hammersmith
Bridge being shut.

The railway crossing is down more than almost any other in the UK and it cannot handle this increased traffic.

Please deal with the reality of the application as it will effect residents.



